
 

WORLD BOOK DAY – Thursday 4th March 2021 

Dear parents /carers, 
  
Even though World Book Day will be celebrated remotely this year, we at Kingfisher Hall 
wanted to make it as special as possible. In order to do this, we need a little preparation 
before the day.  
 
Dress Up: 
Children and staff are asked to dress up as a character or a prop from a book on Thursday 4th 
March. This can be as elaborate or as simple as you wish.  
 
Creative task: 
As part of their creative task on Thursday 4th March, we would like the children to use a toilet 
/ kitchen roll tube - so please do save one ready for use.  
 
Extreme reader:  
Please see the letter attached for more information. The deadline for photo submissions is 
Tuesday 2nd March (submitted through DB Primary), and the winners will be announced 
during the whole school assembly on Thursday 4th March.  
 
The day will look very much like a usual day, however, there will be a whole school assembly 
in the morning and the tasks will be centered around the celebration of World Book Day.  
Please note: There will be NO Read, Writing and Phonics sessions for EYFS and KS1 on Thursday 
4th March. 
 
What the day will look like: 
8:45 – 9:30 Registration and Live teaching (In your ‘World Book Day dress up’) 
9:30 – 9:45 Whole school assembly – announce the winners of Extreme Reader  
10:00 – 11:00 Children complete English task  
11:00 – 12:00 Children complete Creative task 
1:00 – 2:00 Children complete World Book Day ‘authors and illustrators’ task 
2:00 – 3:00 Class feedback / end of the day get together. 
 
Thanks for your continued support and if you have any questions or queries, please do feel 
free to contact us. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
The English Team 
Ms Barlow, Mrs Shaikh and Mr Desouza 


